As you may have heard, our Prime Minister, Mr Johnson
has announced that all schools in the country are to close
today for quite a few weeks because of the coronavirus.
This is an illness that some people will get but that most
people will not get really poorly from.

This may seem quite scary but it is not something to
worry about as we have lovely doctors and nurses
who can look after the people in our country who

& become ill. Tt will be quite a long time until school
[T - opens again and at times it will be hard for us and
also our family and friends, but if we all keep doing our best and smile we will be
helping.

Whilst the school is closed some children will have to go into

All of us children will do our learning at home. Each week our
teachers will send us work on the VLE. They will set us lots of
fun and interesting, Maths, English, Topic, Creative Activities
and other lessons even PE! Our teachers will keep in touch
with us as much as much as possible.

Even while we are all learning from home we need to keep to our
SCHOOL GOLDEN RULES. Remember we all need to try our best
and make our teachers, family and friends proud of us. This isn't
only happening to our amazing school, but schools all over the world!




You should try to stay busy all day with your learning. Some of us in year 6 will
try to work for a normal school day, but we are still looking forward to our
break times, lunch breaks, playing board games, reading

our favourite books and writing daily diaries too!

Although we are not in school,
we all still belong to our
wonderful Sparsholt School.
- Even though we will be apart for several weeks we will
- still have a golden thread connecting us all as we
continue to 'Dig deep and flourish with Courage, Compassion and Creativity'. This
means being really brave, thinking about how others are feeling and acting kindly
to everyone especially our family - remembering to 'shine brightly like stars in
the universe’ until we meet again soon.

Revd Jax showed us how to wash our hands in
Collective Worship and we have been practising in
- school. We need to keep on being 'SOAPER

| HEROES ', washing our hands with soap and warm
water for 20 seconds singing our favourite soaper

hero songI

i
We know some of you will be sad that the things that we enjoy have been
cancelled, but this will just be for a few weeks to keep people safe; it will not be
forever and we will be able to do the things we have missed later in the year.

We will be thinking of all our school community and look forward to being back
together soon!

Prefect challenge - design your own soaper hero
character

Love from the Year 6 Prefects
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